Mr. David Newman
Director

360 Philadelphia

121 Rodney Circle

Bryn Mawr PA 19010-3727

Dear David:

Thanks so much for presenting your Positive Impact: Attitude workshop last week
for the Career Wardrobe. The women responded very well to your interactive and
motivational approach.

Your humor as well as the real-world examples that you provided opened their
eyes to the importance of attitude in the workplace. The positive impact you
made on them will surely help launch them into the workforce, well prepared for
whatever might come their way. What you have to offer is very important to
success not only in the workplace but also in everyday life.

If your schedule allows, | hope you will consider presenting more of your
workshops for the Career Wardrobe. Back by popular demand! In addition, | will
be glad to recommend your workshops to other organizations.

Your creativity, energy, and care were obvious and much appreciated. Thank you
again, David.

Sincerkly,
i

Cie

Ann Chahbandour
Workshop Chairperson
Career Wardrobe



